
Upward Bound
Palomar College

End of October 2022 Newsletter - Happy Halloween! 

On Saturday, October 22, Upward Bound had its first in-person UB Saturday since 2020. We
were excited to have UB students participate in a cultural activity to learn about the Mexican
holiday, Dia de los Muertos, celebrated throughout Mexico, Latin America and around the
world in other cultures. Students also participated in a STEAM workshop facilitated by Study
Smart Tutors where they will learn how to problem solve real world problems!

Book your advising session by using
the link below: 
 https://outlook.office365.com/owa/ca
lendar/PalomarCollegeUpwardBound
@palomar.edu/bookings/ 

9th/10th grade: Are you developing
your study skills? Are you taking
courses that will prepare you for
advance courses?

11th grade: Focus on your
college goals! Select courses that
match your interests. 

NEED HELP WITH
HOMEWORK? 

October UB Saturday! 

Use our free tutoring
services! 

Log into
tutor.com/pcub

Log in instructions
are in the webpage.
If you are having
trouble, please text
our UB number:
(760) 284-6929
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Upcoming Events
Please text the UB number (760) 284-
6929 if you cannot make it to any of
these events! 

11/5 - Virtual UB Saturday 
10-11am through zoom

12/4 - Tarde de Familia 
5:30- 8pm Palomar College
Campus  (transportation 
 provided if needed)

12/13 - Noche de Cultura  
5-9pm Palomar College
Campus (transportation
provided if needed)

BE SAFE THIS
HALLOWEEN! 

Would you rather? 
Would you rather visit a
haunted house or a haunted
graveyard?
Would you rather be a ghost
or a zombie?
Would you rather get
attacked by a giant spider or
a spooky skeleton?
Would you rather have
candy for dinner or have
candy for breakfast?

Important for Seniors! 
If you have submitted your FAFSA
application, EMAIL Fabi your FAFSA
email confirmation at
fhernandez@palomar.edu

I you have not finished your FAFSA
application, you MUST Schedule an
advising session for the month of
November to complete your FAFSA
application.

Deadlines: 
CSU/UC Applications- Nov 30th 

Early Decision Common App- Nov 1st 

FAFSA- March 2nd (the earlier the
better!)

Schedule an advising session if you
need assistance!!


